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In general we are very supportive of our neighbour's application. It seems a sensible and 

mainly understated way to update an older house to the requirements of modern living. 

However, we are a little concerned about how imposing the glass structure on the roof will 

be, when viewed from our 1st and 2nd floor southern flank windows. It would seem that this 

will (at the front) look directly down into our 1st and 2nd floor rooms and we would need 

some persuasion, that there would not be a privacy issue. 

However, we are very supportive of all other aspects of the application.
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